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COLUMBUS, OHIO – The below can be attributed to Ohio Chamber President and CEO Steve 
Stivers regarding the COVID vaccine mandate released by the Occupational Safety and Health 
Administration today. 

“Today’s announcement from the Biden Administration is a significant infringement on the 
ability of Ohio employers to set their own workplace policies. Ohio businesses know best how 
to protect the health and safety of their employees, customers and patients and should not be 
subject to the heavy hand of government dictating a one-size-fits-all approach to COVID-19 
vaccines and testing.” 
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